Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors.

| strongly oppose removing cannabis cultivation protection from rural residential neighborhoods. Last year we did this
same song and dance to protect ourselves from increased destruction of our quality of life. All you can see is helping
more growers without considering us that don't want pot in our back yard. Our neighborhood had to fight with the
county for years to remove an illegal commercial grow. People don't pay attention to your regulations now, any
easing of current restrictions will simply open up a bigger problem for us that don't want cannabis here. | urge all
board members to again reject these proposals and protect our residential neighborhoods.

Thank you for your consideration
Charles and Linda Lowman



